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MAY 2021 

Tiger Brennan Drive 

Signalising left turn from Benison Road 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics will be undertaking works to signalise the left turn 
into Tiger Brennan Drive from Benison Road.  

The project is part of the COVID Stimulus Program to address road safety issues. 

Night works will commence at 8pm on 23 May 2021 through to 6am the following day, and is anticipated to 
be completed in June 2021. 

Road users and motorists are asked to adhere to all traffic management in the area. 

For more information about this project, please contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and 

Logistics Project Manager, Josefa Tchong on phone 08 8999 4512 or email Josefa.Tchong@nt.gov.au. 
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